
ATTENTION GRADUATES!!! 

Belin will honor our high school and college graduates  
on Sunday, May 19, 2019 with a special worship service (11 AM in The Harbor)  

If you would like to participate or have your name listed in the bulletin, please contact 

  
Linda Lee Powalie at: LindaP@belinumc.org or 843.357.5175.  
  
* Note: New office location in the Main Church office  

Please submit HIGH SCHOOL graduate information in this format: 

(Graduate's full name) 
Graduate of (name of High School) 
(Graduate's goes by name) 
(Name of college/university graduate plans to attend) 
Son/Daughter of (names of graduate's parents) 

Please submit COLLEGE or DOCTORAL graduate information in this format: 
(Graduate's full name) 
Graduate of (name of college/university) 
(Graduate's degree: BS, BA, etc.) 
(College Major or field of study) 
Son/Daughter of (names of graduate's parents) 

Immediately following the service, we will have a luncheon for the graduates and their parents at  
Inlet Affairs.  Additional family members are welcomed at a cost of $15 per person.   
To prevent confusion, Belin Youth covers the cost of 3 people on your RSVP...  
additional family members are $15 per person.    

Please RSVP your total number attending to Linda Lee Powalie at LindaP@belinumc.org by May 10th. 

If you will be participating in the luncheon, you are asked to submit four photos (throughout graduate's 
life) by April 26 for a slide show.  Please email the photos to belingradpics@gmail.com - If digital pictures are 
not possible, please give the photos to Linda Lee Powalie she will get them back to you! 

Thank you, 

Brandy Streett 
Director of Missions and Outreach 
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